
  

 

 

Dear Parents, 
 

PE Timetable 
 
I am writing to inform you that there will be a change in the timetable of your class for PE starting 
from when school resumes in January after the Christmas Holidays. 
 
The school benefits from working closely with the Hunts School Sports Partnership (HSSP) to 
enhance the PE provision in school. Part of this relationship is a specialist PE teacher working with 
every class for half a term throughout the year. This takes place on a Friday afternoon so to allow 
all classes to work with the specialist PE teacher a revision to the timetable must take place. 
Therefore, one of the PE lessons for your child will be on a different day. 
 
Therefore, the two days that children should come to school in PE kit from January are: 
 
HW3 – Tuesday and Thursday 
CS5 – Monday and Tuesday 
MC4 – Thursday and Friday 
TR5 – Friday and Tuesday (swimming) 
 
Please ensure your child comes to school ready for PE on these days, with their PE kit on and 
either no earrings in or able to take earrings out themselves. 
 
If you have any questions please feel free to contact the school. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mr Emmess 
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Longsands Road, St Neots. Cambs PE19 1TF 
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